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15th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 2023, please send your child into school    
wearing their school uniform to perform their Nativity play there will be no PE for your child on 
these days. 
 
On Wednesday 20th December 2023, please send your child into school wearing their winter 
jumper. There will also be no PE for your child on this day either. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 

If you require assistance or an alternaƟve format for this leƩer, please contact the office who will be able to help.              


